
                         

 

 

Joint Release 

JAL to Present Valentine`s Day Chocolates on February 14 
Passengers to Receive a JAL Original - LOTTE Ghana MILK CHOCOLATE 

 

TOKYO, February 6, 2020 – Japan Airlines Co., Ltd. (hereinafter JAL) and LOTTE Co., Ltd. (hereinafter 

LOTTE) have announced a collaborated effort to hand out an originally designed LOTTE Ghana MILK 

CHOCOLATE on Valentine’s Day. This year, JAL and LOTTE will prepare two versions of the popular 

bite-size chocolate for passengers traveling on JAL operated domestic and international flights departing 

from Japan. 

 

As a token of our appreciation to our mutual customers, JAL and LOTTE would like to present the exclusive 

chocolate to passengers in celebration of Valentine`s Day, 

 

JAL Original - LOTTE Ghana MILK CHOCOLATE 

Bite-size Ghana milk chocolates are a favorite across all age groups in Japan. 

 Applicable Flights – JAL Group operated domestic flights (excluding Japan Transocean Air / Ryukyu 

Air Commuter operated flights) and on international flights departing from Japan 

 Service Date – February 14, 2020 (Friday) 

 Service Method – Cabin crew will hand out the chocolate to passengers during the flight 

For select Japan domestic flights, the chocolate will be handed out at the boarding gate 

Due to operational reasons, please be advised that this service may not be available on select flights 

 

 

Press Contact 
LOTTE Co., Ltd. 

Email: kouhou@lotte.co.jp 

Phone: 03-5388-5617 

 

Japan Airlines Co., Ltd. 

Email: mediarelations.hdq@jal.com 

Phone: 03-5460-3105 
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